
 

 

April 15, 2021 

Please be advised that due to the rising number of positive COVID-19 cases in 

the Grey-Bruce area, the Municipality of Arran-Elderslie Administration Building 

will remain closed to the public, including the previous access that was 

available to the front vestibule until Monday, April 19, 2021 and the situation will 

be re-evaluated at that time.  

The secure drop box will remain accessible 24 hours a day and Staff can still be 

reached by email or by phone at 519-363-3039.  Our staff directory as well as 

many other valuable municipal resources are available on our website at 

www.arran-elderslie.ca.   

We understand this is a large inconvenience for everyone and appreciate your 

patience.  We take pride in keeping our Staff and Community save while still 

provided the best service possible.   

Thank you and Please Stay Safe!  

http://www.arran-elderslie.ca/

